----- Original Message ----- 

From: jhansmenk@aol.com 

To: s-e-b@online.no 

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2006 7:30 PM

Subject: Re: Eilert. Norway

Dear Mr. Berner:

 

The fact that the vaccine was not produced according to governmental standards is very good. I will stress, again and again, that the side reactions to the vaccine depend on how the vaccine was produced, and that studies done on one vaccine cannot be applied another vaccine.

 

I have not done anything about hotels, since I don't know whether my wife and I want to spend a couple of weeks in Norway before the hearing.

 

I will keep you informed.

 

John Menkes

